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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our first school event for a while is to support the Red Cross Appeal 2022, we will be 

holding a fundraising run at Gig Mill Primary School in order to raise money for this 

charity. The one mile walk / run will be taking place on Friday 1st April as previously 

advised and will be held during the school day. 

The mile will take place within the school grounds and the children will be able to 

walk/run the mile with support from their teachers and support staff. It would be great 

if parents and carers could get involved and are welcome to join us. The mile will start 

at 2.00pm on the school field so parents, children and staff will need to be on the field 

at 1.45pm prompt.  

There is an option to run as a family (see slip below). Please be aware that the field 

course may be muddy and the ground is uneven in parts. 

 

Children need to wear appropriate sports clothing and footwear shoes and bring a 

water bottle with them. It is important to note that the event is weather permitting and 

will be rescheduled for a later date if it is wet.  

You will be able to take your child/children home after the event but children will be 

dismissed by their teachers as normal from the playgrounds.  

The green collection buckets will be placed at each entrance. If you would like to use a 

Red Cross sponsorship form, please see attached.  

Please fill out the reply slip below and return by Wednesday 30th March. 
 

 

Fundraising Run – Reply Slip 

 

 

Name of Child  Class  

 

I will/ will not (delete as appropriate) be joining my child/ children for the sponsored 

walk /run. 

 

I would like us to participate as a family and will be bringing   

additional adults.  

 

Signed  

  GIG MILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 Together we care, together we succeed 

 
 

 

 
 


